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To whom is may concern

We highly recommend the Stayput School Patrol system. Worth installing in every
school.

What we most appreciate about the system:

● Students are able to set up crossing duty much more quickly.
● No longer need to store bulky signs.
● During covid restrictions - it was easy to allocate staff to do crossing duty

when students were unavailable (no need to carry signs up the hill from the
shed to the crossing).  Just grab the key and we were ready to go.

● Much safer to set up in high winds . . .signs are under control at all times.
● Students definitely enjoy the new system - no longer having to carry heavy

poles.  Trying to anchor the old poles into position was also difficult for some.
● Very robust system.
● Personalized signage adds to the entrance of the school  - great reminder for

crossing rules too.
● Parents commented when they first went up - how  professional the signage

looks.  Easy to read and our logo looks great.

Regards
Christine Matos
Deputy Principal
Glendowie School


